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11 June 2021 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Miss McGoldrick’s Retirement 
Miss McGoldrick is retiring after 34yrs of teaching in our school. She is a valued member of 
our school community and we would like to sincerely thank her for all her hard work, 
commitment to the teaching profession and friendship over the years. Miss McGoldrick has 
been a positive and highly influential figure in many people’s lives throughout the years and 
it is with a heavy heart that we bid her farewell but wish her all the best for the future. We are 
having a special mass on Tuesday 29th June at 10am in the church to celebrate Miss 
McGoldrick’s time in our school and parents are invited to join us virtually via the parish web 
cam.  
 
Sports Week 
Due to class bubbles it is very difficult to organise a sports day however, we have arranged 
for a sports week beginning on Monday 14th June. Children are to wear sports gear to school 
each day next week and they will engage in a range of traditional races and games 
throughout the week. Unfortunately, due to COVID restrictions parents cannot attend any of 
the events but photos and videos will be available on our school website under the section 
‘Our School’ and ‘Sport.’ A link will be sent out to all parents. Can all parents please pay £1 
via ParentMail that will go towards school funds. 
 
After School’s Football & Camogie 
After school’s football and camogie has now finished. The children who participated will be 
given the opportunity to play in organised games next week as part of our sports week. We 
would like to thank all the parents and past pupils who gave up their time to coach the girls 
and thank the club for their continued support. 
 
Confirmation & End of Year Mass 
Confirmation for the P7 children will take place on Saturday 19th June at 12pm. This will also 
be our end mass and all families are welcome to join us via the parish webcam. 
 
Final Day of School 
The final day of school for our P7 children will be Tuesday 22nd June. A trip to the Lake will 
take place that morning and a leavers class tea party will take place in school in the 
afternoon. School will finish for all children on Wednesday 30th June at 11am.  
 

 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr M. Meehan (Principal) 
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